Hello SU Families,
 
I can’t believe we are almost a month into school!  This week we reviewed expectations for students during dismissal time.  Ask your students how they stay safe at the end of the day by staying with their teacher, using the sidewalk instead of the hill, and going straight home to check in if they’re walkers.
 
Dismissal Reminders for Adults
If you pick your students up at the end of the day, please do not come until 2:30.  Neighbors that live on South Union would really appreciate this because cars coming earlier creates a major traffic jam for them.  We also ask that you help our neighbors by not parking in their driveways or walking through their yards when picking up students. 
 
Lincoln Homecoming Week
We will celebrate Lincoln Homecoming week next week with the following dress up days:
Monday: Get comfy in comfortable clothes or pajamas.
Tuesday: Show your spirit in mismatched clothing
Wednesday: SU is SUper- wear superhero clothing
Thursday: We are ALL Aboard – wear grade level colors
Friday: Southside Pride- wear an SU shirt or maroon and gold
 
Important Dates
9/29-9/30 PD Day-No School
10/6 Picture Day
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

